
HAPPY FRIDAY! 
 

After this week, we only have 2 weeks left of 
this term – where does the time go? Well done 
to all of our amazing pupils for working so hard 
throughout the last couple of weeks. We have 
had a fantastic time celebrating British Science 
Week. Check out our website to see some of the 
activities our children participated in.  
 
https://www.st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch.uk/ 
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Quote of the Week! 
 
“Success is not how high you have climbed, 
but how you make a positive difference to the 
world.” ― Roy T. Bennett. 

 
 

CLASS ATTENDANCES FOR THIS WEEK!  

Reception: 89.47% 

Year 1: 95.86% 3rd Place 

Year 2: 98.89% 1st Place 

Year 3: 92.48% 

Year 4: 89.05% 

Year 5: 96.84% 2nd Place 

Year 6: 93.79% 

WELL DONE TO 1ST, 2ND AND 3RD PLACE! 

 

Dates for your diary! (More info to follow) 

Monday 28th March – Easter Jar deadline  

Wednesday 30th March - Easter Fair 1.30pm in 
school. 

Friday 1st April - Easter Service 12.30pm in 
church for Juniors (Y3 – Y6)  

STARS OF THE WEEK!  

Nursery – Charlie Douglas  

Reception – Ivy Horn 

Year 1 -  Hollie Taylforth  

Year 2 – Georgia Wilson 

Year 3 – Austin Blanks 

Year 4 – Lilly Graffin 

Year 5 – Morgan Evans  

Year 6 – Charley Wilson 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 
We are now collecting donations for the Easter 

Fair, Raffle and Tombola prizes. 

If you know any businesses in the area who 
would be willing to donate prizes, please ask 

them – the more support the better! 

EASTER JAR COMPETITON 

Once again, we are running our ever popular 
Easter Jar Competition after a 2-year absence. 
We ask children to decorate a jar at home and 
fill it with goodies for our Easter Jar Tombola. 
The decoration should have an Easter theme 
and the contents can be anything – sweets, 

chocolates, bath salts, tea bags etc. 

 

P.E. Days 

Monday: Year 4 & Year 2 

Tuesday: Year 1 & Year 5 & Reception  

Wednesday: Year 3 & Year 6  

Swimming on Wednesdays: Year 4 & Year 5 

                 

Dinner forms are sent out every Monday for the 
following week. Please remember that the 

deadline for completion is every Friday 12 noon! 
 

The Muffin Top Cake Boutique will be hosting 
a cake sale on Saturday 19th March from 
12:00pm at their shop in Frizington. All 
proceeds raised will help go towards the 

people of Ukraine. For more information, check 
out The Muffin Top’s Facebook page. 

 

https://www.st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch.uk/

